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Chief Financial Officer, Finance Department 
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CURRENT

• Contract F000649 with Ramos Oil, Inc. for 
bobtail and smaller tanker truck deliveries 
of fuel is due to expire on November 07, 
2017, and requires additional funding to 
maintain ongoing fuels delivery services.  
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PROPOSED

• Amendment 2 of the Agreement extends 
the contract for a final year through 
November 04, 2018, and adds funding to 
provide for the delivery and fuels. 
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BENEFIT

• The City will experience no increase to 
cost for services for this Agreement.

• Continued services for bobtail or smaller 
tanker truck fuel deliveries to the various 
fire stations, Brown Farm, Laguna 
Treatment Plant, and miscellaneous 
Utilities Department pump stations and 
wells. 
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RECOMMENDATION

• It is recommended by the Finance 
Department that the Council, by 
resolution, approve the Second 
Amendment to Contract F000649 for 
bobtail or smaller tanker truck fuel 
deliveries to extend through November 
04, 2018, for a not to exceed of $805,000.
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Questions?
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